
 

 

19th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Music Provision 

 
Thank you to those of you who have already sent payment for this term. If you haven’t yet made 
payment for autumn term, please could you send £45 to the school office by Wednesday 25th November. 
 
This term, we have kept the cost of the lessons the same; although, in future the cost will be £55 per 
term, payable by Wednesday 16th December. This is due to increases in fees over the past couple of 
years from One Education; however, the school is still subsidising music lessons. 
 
I’m sure you will agree that this is still incredible value for such an amazing opportunity. The amount of 
music provision we offer is richer and more diverse than many primary schools and, like you, we are 
committed to providing the children with a quality musical and cultural education. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Imogen Murray 
Music and Performance Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


